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	Questions Received 31/5/17 
	
	

	1
	There is a discrepancy between the schedule of works and the proposed plan. 
The schedule of works identifies the need to remove 3 chimneys whereas the proposed drawings show only 2 as having been removed.

Which is correct
	The Schedule of Works is correct. 
The Council will be providing a revised drawing as soon as possible.
	31/05/17 (At Tender Issue)
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